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These documents provide a review of the Government’s Progressive 
Procurement policy along with refinements to the policy settings.  
 
These documents have been proactively released. Some parts of the Cabinet 
paper would not be appropriate to release at this time and if requested, would 
be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Where this is the 
case, the relevant sections of the Act that would apply have been identified. 
Where information has been withheld no public interest has been identified 
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Key to redactions 
 
Page 7, paragraph 37 and sub-paragraphs 37.1 – 37.3 of the cabinet paper 
redacted in accordance with Section 9(2)(g)(i) - which relates to the effective 
conduct of public affairs through the free and frank expression of opinion by or 
to Ministers or officials. 
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